
 
 

 

i3 INTERNATIONAL TECHNICAL BULLETIN 241115-OT-01 

 
November 15, 2024 

 
 

Re: Canada Post Strike Action 

 

Dear Valued Customers and Partners, 

 

In response to a Canada Post strike action announced to begin November 15th, 2024, we request 

that you DO NOT send cheques to i3 via USPS/Canada Post, effective immediately until further 

notice. 

 

Payments to i3 International Inc. can be made via credit card or wire transfer. 

 

Kindly contact our A/R department for instructions on remittance or other payment methods. 

A/R: Marilou Gutierrez – 1.866.840.0004 ext.138 

mgutierrez@i3international.com 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Jack Hoang 

CEO 
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